
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As you prepare for your upcoming gum surgery, we would 

like to provide you with some information to reassure you about the procedure. 

What to Expect During the Procedure 

The surgery will be performed in our clinic, and you will be given local anesthesia to ensure your 

comfort. The procedure typically lasts around [insert time], during which we will work to 

improve the health of your gums. 

Post-Operative Care 

After the surgery, you may experience some swelling and discomfort, which is normal. We will 

provide you with detailed instructions on managing pain and promoting healing, including 

guidelines on diet and oral hygiene. 

Follow-Up Appointments 

We will schedule follow-up appointments to monitor your recovery and ensure the best results. 

Our team is here to support you every step of the way. 

Your Concerns Are Important 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns before the surgery. We are 

dedicated to making this experience as comfortable as possible for you. 

Thank you for trusting us with your dental care. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Clinic Name]  

[Contact Information] 


